
 

Nicotine e-cigarettes: Legislative

changes

WHEN Wednesday, September 15th 2021

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

From 1 October 2021 it will be illegal to buy nicotine e-cigarettes or

nicotine vaping products without first talking with a GP and getting a

prescription. To learn more about the changes in nicotine e-cigarette

laws and how that may impact practice, NACCHO (the National

Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisation) and RACGP

(the Royal Australian College of General Practice) are hosting a

complementary webinar for GPs, non-GP clinicians, ACCHO and

practice staff.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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